
PASTOR  – REV. JOHN J. FULLUM 

PAROCHIAL VICAR  – REV. MARCIN CHILCZUK 

 

DEACON  – REV. MR. PETER STAMM 

 

WEBSITES: 

Church: www.sacredheartrccglendale.org 

Religious Education: www.sacredheartreligion.org 

School: www.sacredheartschoolglendale.com 

THE EUCHARIST 

 

SATURDAY EVE: 

 5:00 P.M. 

 

SUNDAY: 

 8:00, 9:30, 11:30 A.M. , & 5:00 P.M. 

 

HOLY DAYS: 

 Special schedule will be announced in weekly bulletins. 

 

WEEKDAYS: 

 Monday 6:30 & 8:30 A.M. & 7:30 P.M. (Novena Mass) 

 Tuesday through Friday 6:30, 8:30 A.M. 

 Saturday 8:30 A.M. 

BAPTISM  INFORMATION: 
REGISTRATION: By appointment ONLY; Please contact a Priest 
or Deacon at the Rectory at least 2 months in advance of the 
Baptism. BOTH parents must come in for registration. 
 

INSTRUCTIONS: Arrangements will be made at the time of 
Registration. Please bring birth certificate (if possible) to 
registration. 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM: will be conferred on the First & Third 
Sunday of each month at 1:30 P.M. 
 

MARRIAGES: 
Arrangements for mar r iage must be made by appointment ONLY; 
with a Priest or Deacon at the Rectory at least 6 months prior to 
the wedding date. Please log on to www.pre- cana.org for 
complete information about marriage preparation in the Diocese. 
 

CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday 11:00 A.M. to 12 Noon 
Thursday before First Friday ( after Thursday morning Masses, 
6:30 & 8:30 A.M.) 
Eves of Holy Days: See weekly bullet in prior to each Holy Day. 

RECTORY: 83-17 78th Avenue  CONVENT: 77-05 84th Street  SCHOOL: 84-05 78th Avenue 

 RECTORY  SCHOOL  FAITH FORMATION CENTER  OFFICE OF PARISH MINISTRIES 
 821-6434  456-6636  Administration  821-3285 
 821-6452   386-5616 
   Personnel & Curriculum 
   456-9217 

PRINCIPAL: 
 MS. JOANNE GANGI 
FAITH FORMATION 
 DRE – ADMINISTRATION 
  MRS. SANDY HUTTER 
 DRE – PERSONNEL & CURRICULUM 
  MRS. LAURA CIRAOLO 
PASTORAL ASSOCIATE: 
 SISTER MARGARET MARY RAIBALDI, C.S.J. 
MUSIC DIRECTOR: 
MR. CHARLES NICHOLSON 
BUSINESS MANAGER—CHARLES F. WISSERT 

SACRED HEART 

CHURCH 
GLENDALE, NEW YORK 11385 



SACRED HEART CHURCH, EAST GLENDALE, NY 

SUNDAY – NOVEMBER 16 
 9:30 AM For the People 

 

MONDAY – NOVEMBER 17 

 6:30 AM Wolfgang Schmid 

 8:30 AM Joseph Clementi 

 7:30 PM Edna A. Lowery 

 

TUESDAY – NOVEMBER 18 

 6:30 AM Alma Tyler 

 8:30 AM Mae & Harry Ducroiset 

 

WEDNESDAY – NOVEMBER 19 

 6:30 AM Giuseppe Sudano 

 8:30 AM Concetta Circi 

 

THURSDAY – NOVEMBER 20 

 6:30 AM Regina Fullum (Birth) 

 8:30 AM John Figliola 

 

FRIDAY – NOVEMBER 21 

 6:30 AM Alice & Russell Smith 

 8:30 AM Eugene J. Lowery 

 

SATURDAY – NOVEMBER 22 

 8:30 AM Rosemarie Agate 

 5:00 PM Mary Keckeisen 

Shane Patrick Hanrahan, Kevin King, John Cruscuola, 

Josephine Nicholson, John Vollmerhausen, Peter 

Schellenberg, Joseph Divone, Elsie & Charles Turini, 

Sean O’Brien, Bill Niklaus, Fr. Zanon, Robert Anton 

Stalzer, Marie Cronin, Greg Geis, Mary Jane Walsh, 

Alfred Cocchini, Roger & Rose Marti, Lina 

Gagliardotto,, Jerry Opitz, James Deifel, Debbie Zeni, 

Nina Squillante, Ann Fischer, Donald Jensis, Darwin 

Brodt, B. Wissert, Steven Foss, Angela Sinacori, Fr. 

Fullum 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE HOSTS HAVE BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK 

IN  LOVING MEMORY OF HUMMEL & 

HOFFMANN FAMILY 

By: Dr. Charles Hummel 

They will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE TABERNACLE CANDLE HAS BEEN 

DONATED THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF 

PERNA SZABUNIO 

By: her aunt & uncle 

She will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

 

THE ALTAR CANDLES HAVE BEEN DONATED 

THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF 

GENEVIEVE & CHARLES THAENS 
By: their niece 

They will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

 

THE HOLY FAMILY SHRINE VIGIL LIGHT HAS 

BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK FOR JOSEPH 

CLEMENTI 
He will be remembered in a special way this week in our 

prayers,. 

 

FLOWER DONATIONS 

 

For the Blessed Sacrament Altar 

In Memory of the Fuchs Family 

 

Main Altar $100 Donation 

Mary’s Altar $75 Donation 

Holy Family Shrine $50 Donation 

Sacred Heart Shrine $25 Donation 



THIRTY THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

REMINDER – 50/50 RAFFLE TO SUPPORT 

SACRED HEART PARISH – Envelopes are on the 

radiators in church. All it takes is $5.00 and you could be 

a winner. The next drawing will be on Monday, 

November 24 in the vestibule of the church after the 8:30 

morning Mass. As of November 10th, we have collected 

$245.00 and the 50/50 share is $122.50. 

MASS SCHEDULE FOR SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 23 

SATURDAY 5:00 PM FR. MARCIN 

SUNDAY 8:00 AM FR. MARCIN 

 9:30 AM FR. MARCIN 

 11:30 AM FR. FULLUM 

 5:00 PM FR. FULLUM 

 

CONFESSIONS SAT. NOV. 22 — FR. MARCIN 

 FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

 MS. JOANNE GANGI 
It’s Hospitality Sunday once again! This week the first 

grade is invited to join together in celebration at the 9:30 

Mass. The 8th grade will be outside of church selling de-

licious baked goods this weekend. All proceeds will be 

used to offset the costs of their senior trip. 

 

Lifetouch will be at school this week for photographs. On 

Tuesday, class photos will be taken. All students must be 

in full winter uniform on that day. Individual picturs will 

be taken on Thursday. Students may wear whatever their 

parents deem appropriate for the pictures. However, dress 

must still comply with school dress codes, especially foot 

wear. 

 

On Tuesday evening at 7:30 we will have a Home School 

Meeting for parents. These meetings always provide in-

teresting information that impacts our school and its stu-

dents. At least one parent from each family should make 

an effort to attend. Among the topics to be discussed are 

NYS Test Scores, Crisis Management Procedures and 

Child Lures. I hope to see many of our parents that night. 

 

It you participated in our recent Cake and Pies Fund-

raiser, delivery will be made on Thursday. 

 

Our Gift Card Sale ends on Friday. This is your last 

chance to order Gift Cards through Sacred Heart School. 

It’s an easy way to help our school that doesn’t cost you 

additional money. Pay only the face value of the cards 

and we receive a percentage back from the company. Gift  

Cards are always the perfect gift. You don’t have to 

worry about size or color. 

 

Congratulations to our Students of the Month for Octo-

ber. They are: 

Grade 1  Catherine Mongello, James Whitsett 

Grade 2  Allen Watson, Zahara Alexandre 

Grade 3  Emily Clementi, Anna Lampman 

Grade 4-1 Jaclyn Watson 

Grade 4-2 Jack Brudecki 

Grade 5  Erin Watkins, Valentina Mote-Londono 

Grade 6  Jack Walter, Belaniel Daley,  

   Jaymie Rehberger 

Grade 7  Jayleen Torres, Kimberly Vineski 

Grade 8  Gabriel Maciejaszek, Kayla Valentin 

Art  Charlie Scaturro, Victoria Dookie 

Phys. Ed Coady Bailey, Sophia Osorio 

 

Congratulations also to our Students of the Month that 

were accidentally omitted last month. 

Art  Nicole Wagner, Kimberly Vineski 

It is that time of the year again! Anyone interested 

in getting involved with decorating the outside 

church grounds is welcome. There are all aspects 

of help needed: from checking the lights, place-

ment of decorations and hanging of lights. 

 

This work is done, weather permitting, starting on 

Saturday, November 29th. So if you are interested, 

text me at 917-617-9468. I will then text a schedule 

and if you can help, even for an hour or two, it 

would be appreciated. Thank you, Marilyn 

Meyers. 

Catherine M. Barra 



NOVEMBER 16, 2014 

Our Annual Catholic Appeal is in progress. Our goal 

this year is $68,747. Every little bit helps. Any money 

collected over our goal will be returned to our parish. 

Pledge cards can be found on all our church radiators. 
FUTURE CALENDAR DATES 

 

BEREAVEMENT MEETING will be held on 

Wednesday, November 19th from 1:30 to 3:30 pm in 

the Parish Ministry Office. Thank you for your pa-

tience. We once again have water and a working 

phone. 

 

OUR WORLD IS IN A TRAGIC STATE– There 

are innocent people being subject to violence and los-

ing their lives and the lives of their loved ones. In the 

USA we have generous men and women in the 

Armed Forces who are once again risking their lives 

to protect the freedom that belong to us and to all the 

citizens of the world. We ask you to remember in 

your prayers and thoughts: John  David Schatcle, 

US Navy. Sgt. Jonathan Femenella, US Army. If 

you know of anyone who is presently in he Armed 

Forces and would like their names listed and included 

in our prayers, please call Parish Ministries at 718-

821-3285 with the information 

 
WORLD YOUTH DAY KRAKOW-POLAND 2016 

Bishop Nicholas DiMarzio invites you to participate 

with the youth and young adults of the diocese of 

Brooklyn in World Youth Day 2016 in Poland, July 

25-August 2. If you are interested and need any infor-

mation please feel free to contact Fr. Marcin for help. 

Also more information you can get from the flyers 

which are placed in the front hall of the church. If 

you want to have a guaranteed hotel space with 

group, deadline is in May 2015. 

 

PARISH THANKSGIVING MASS will be cele-

brated on THANKSGIVING EVE at 7:30 pm. We 

have the custom of inviting you to bring a food dona-

tion to that Mass and extending an invitation to the 

children to dress as Native Americans or Pilgrims. 

This advance notice may help you to include the 

Mass in your Holiday Plans. 

 

ST. VINCENT de PAUL TRUCK—THANK YOU 

for your generous donations. Your thoughtfulness has 

brought some joy into the life of another. 

NEW ALTAR SERVER TRAINING 

Do you think that your child is interested in becoming an 

altar server? Great! If he/she is at least in 4th grade and has 

already received First Communion, let him/her be trained 

and become an altar server. 

 

The training is being offered by Fr. Marcin on the follow-

ing dates: 

Saturday, November 22 at 9:30 am 

Saturday, November 29 at 9:30 am 

Saturday, December 6 at 9:30 am 

Saturday, December 13 at 9:30 am 

Saturday, December 20 at 9:30 am 
 

So mark the dates in your calendar and bring your child to 

be trained. If you have any questions, please feel free to 

contact Fr. Marcin at mchilczuk@diobrook.org , or call the 

rectory at 718-821-6434. 

THINK THANKSGIVING …. THINK CHRIST-

MAS … THINK GIVING TREE. We are going to 

need VOLUNTEERS to hang the STARS on the Giv-

ing Tree on the Saturday before Thanksgiving, Nov. 

22nd after the 8:30 Mass. (If there is a funeral, it 

would be after the Funeral Mass about 10:30 am). 

During the month of December, each week we will be 

separating the gifts so that they may be picked up and 

distributed. The time for the gift bagging will be in a 

future bulletin. All are welcome but if you now be-

lieve that you will be able to help, please call Parish 

Ministries and leave your name and phone number so 

that we can keep you updated. Thank you for consid-

ering this request. 

PARISH PRAYER SHAWL COMMITTEE will meet 

December 11th in the Parish Ministry Office following the 

Senior Meeting. We are always looking for interested peo-

ple to join the group. 


